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Passed by the Kansas Legislature in 2021, and funded with
$10 million from the American Rescue Plan Act, the State 
Office of Primary Care and Rural Health has implemented 
the new Rural Hospital Innovation Grant (RHIG).

RHIG is available to rural counties in Kansas in 
collaboration with hospitals to strengthen and improve the 
health care system by innovating and transitioning their 
model of care to increase access to health care services. 
This grant will help improve the long-term viability of rural 
hospitals in Kansas while allowing them to provide essential 
services to residents.

Over $6 million dollars have been awarded and there is still 
time to apply! 

More information and application instructions can be 
found on the RHIG website.
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https://www.kdhe.ks.gov/1922/Rural-Hospital-Innovation-Grant

